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NEWSLETTER
I T ’S CHRIS T MAS!

Joyeux Noël
et Bonne Année !

As we head into the holiday season, we’d like to wish you and 
your family a peaceful and joyful Christmas. The excitement 
for Alps25: Jamboree in the Mountains is building, and we 
can’t wait to share this amazing experience with you next 
year.

While you’re celebrating, it’s a great time to start thinking 
about the adventure ahead. You can find all the latest updates 
and useful information on the Alps25 website and we look 
forward to hosting an an all participant call in February. 

Thank you for being part of this journey with us, together we 
will make 2025 memorable! 

Have a wonderful Christmas and New Year—we’ll see you in 
the mountains soon!

Best wishes,

The Alps25 Team

ALPS25 
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